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30/10/2020  12:36:522020/4752/T COMMNT Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee.

Even though the large lime and sycamore trees in this application are in the rear garden of the property, they 

are visible from the public realm and make a positive contribution to the visual amenity of this part of the 

village.  Although some reduction would be acceptable, 4+ metres would seem excessive.  We would not 

object to the felling of the smaller trees, so long as replacements were planted, as promised.
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